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November 23, 2004 

 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Attention: Secretary of the Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 
 In re: Amendment to Interconnection Agreement Between Southwestern Bell Telephone, 

L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri and SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc. 
 
Dear Judge Roberts: 
 
 On December 1, 1999, in Case No. TO-2000-261, the Missouri Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”) approved an Interconnection Agreement between Southwestern Bell Telephone 
Company, L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri (“SBC Missouri”) and SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc. (“SBC 
Advanced Solutions”) (collectively referred to as “the Parties”).  That Interconnection Agreement 
became effective on December 13, 1999. 
 
 SBC Missouri and SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc. recently agreed to an amendment to this 
Interconnection Agreement, entitled: “Amendment to Interconnection Agreement Between 
Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri and SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc.” which is 
attached hereto.  SBC Missouri and SBC Advanced Solutions request that you file this Amendment 
and bring it to the attention of the Commission.  This Amendment amends the terms of the Parties’ 
Agreement to ensure that the obligations related to unbundled network elements remain consistent 
with applicable law.  The Parties are filing this Amendment pursuant to Section 251 and 252 of the 
Telecommunications Act of 1996. 
 
 Thank you in advance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I can 
be reached on (314)235-4094.   
 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
      Mimi B. MacDonald 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: General Counsel 
 Office of the Public Counsel   
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